
PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF SHARON PLANNING BOARD
SUBDIVISION ACCEPTANCE HEARING

FINAL BOND RELEASE OF BELLA ESTATES

The Town of Sharon Planning Board will be holding a Public Hearing on Wednesday,
August 19, 2015 to discuss the final bond release for the Bella Estates subdivision. The
hearing will be held at 7:30 pm at the Sharon Community Center, 2nd floor Hearing room.
The Sharon Community Center is located at 219 Massapoag Avenue. If you have any
questions or comments regarding the acceptance and bond release of the Bella Estates
subdivision, please contact Peter O’Cain, Town Engineer (prior to the meeting) with
questions at (781) 784-1525, ext 2316 or by e-mail at pocain@townofsharon.org.


